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Terry Pratchett's Mort
'Just because you can't explain it, doesn't
mean it's a miracle.' In the beginning was
the Word. And the Word was: 'Hey, you!' This
is the Discworld, after all, and religion is
a controversial business. Everyone has their
own opinion, and indeed their own gods, of
every shape and size, and all elbowing for
space at the top. In such a competitive
environment, shape and size can be pretty
crucial to make one's presence felt. So it's
certainly not helpful to be reduced to
appearing in the form of a tortoise, a
manifestation far below god-like status in
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anyone's book. In such instances, you need an
acolyte, and fast: for the Great God Om,
Brutha the novice is the Chosen One – or at
least the only One available. He wants peace
and justice and brotherly love. He also wants
the Inquisition to stop torturing him now,
please

Wyrd Sisters
Once, in a gods-forsaken hellhole called Koom
Valley, trolls and dwarfs met in bloody
combat. Centuries later, each species still
views the other with simmering animosity.
Lately, the influential dwarf, Grag
Hamcrusher, has been fomenting unrest among
Ankh-Morpork's more diminutive citizens—a
volatile situation made far worse when the
pint-size provocateur is discovered bashed to
death . . . with a troll club lying
conveniently nearby. Commander Sam Vimes of
the City Watch is aware of the importance of
solving the Hamcrusher homicide without
delay. (Vimes's second most-pressing
responsibility, in fact, next to always being
home at six p.m. sharp to read Where's My
Cow? to Sam, Jr.) But more than one corpse is
waiting for Vimes in the eerie, summoning
darkness of a labyrinthine mine network being
secretly excavated beneath Ankh-Morpork's
streets. And the deadly puzzle is pulling him
deep into the muck and mire of superstition,
hatred, and fear—and perhaps all the way to
Page 2/26

How To Download eBook Mort A Novel Of
Discworld
Koom Valley itself.

The Science Of Discworld
Orson Scott Card's The Lost Gate is the first
book in the Mithermages series from the New
York Times bestselling author of Ender's
Game. Danny North knew from early childhood
that his family was different, and that he
was different from them. While his cousins
were learning how to create the things that
commoners called fairies, ghosts, golems,
trolls, werewolves, and other such miracles
that were the heritage of the North family,
Danny worried that he would never show a
talent, never form an outself. He grew up in
the rambling old house, filled with dozens of
cousins, and aunts and uncles, all ruled by
his father. Their home was isolated in the
mountains of western Virginia, far from town,
far from schools, far from other people.
There are many secrets in the House, and many
rules that Danny must follow. There is a
secret library with only a few dozen books,
and none of them in English — but Danny and
his cousins are expected to become fluent in
the language of the books. While Danny's
cousins are free to create magic whenever
they like, they must never do it where
outsiders might see. Unfortunately, there are
some secrets kept from Danny as well. And
that will lead to disaster for the North
family. The Mithermages series The Lost Gate
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The Gate Thief Gatefather At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

The Discworld Almanak
A collection of Terry Pratchett's short
works, fiction and non-fiction, with
annotations by Pratchett and by the editors.

Thief of Time
'Cracking dialogue, compelling illogic and
unchained whimsy' Sunday Times The Discworld
is very much like our own - if our own were
to consist of a flat planet balanced on the
back of four elephants which stand on the
back of a giant turtle, that is . . . Death
comes to us all. When he came to Mort, he
offered him a job. Death is the Grim Reaper
of the Discworld, a black-robed skeleton
carrying a scythe who must collect a minimum
number of souls in order to keep the momentum
of dying, well . . . alive. He is also fond
of cats and endlessly baffled by humanity.
Soon Death is yearning to experience what
humanity really has to offer . . . but to do
that, he'll need to hire some help. It's an
offer Mort can't refuse. As Death's
apprentice he'll have free board, use of the
company horse - and being dead isn't
compulsory. It's a dream job - until Mort
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falls in love with Death's daughter, Ysabell,
and discovers that your boss can be a killer
on your love life . . . ________________ The
Discworld novels can be read in any order but
Mort is the first book in the Death series.

Once More with Footnotes
Death comes to us all. When he came to Mort,
he offered him a job. Henceforth, Death is no
longer going to be the end, merely the means
to an end. Itâe(tm)s an offer Mort can't
refuse. As Death's apprentice he'll have free
board, use of the company horse - and being
dead isn't compulsory. It's a dream job until he discovers that it can be a killer on
his love life

The Time-travelling Caveman
All this books and stuff, that isn't what it
should all be about. What we need is real
wizardry. There was an eighth son of an
eighth son. He was, quite naturally, a
wizard. And there it should have ended.
However (for reasons we'd better not go
into), he had seven sons. And then he had an
eighth son a wizard squareda source of magica
Sourcerer. Unseen University has finally got
what it wished for: the most powerful wizard
on the disc. Which, unfortunately, could mean
that the death of all wizardry is at hand.
And that the world is going to end, depending
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on whom you listen to. Unless of course one
inept wizard can take the University's most
precious artefact, the very embodiment of
magic itself, and deliver it halfway across
the disc to safety

The Lost Gate
It’s the most wonderful time of the year,
Hogswatchnight, when the Hogfather himself
dons his red suit and climbs in his sleigh
pulled by—of course—eight hogs, to shower
gifts across Discworld. But when the fat man
goes missing, someone has to sit in. It’s up
to Death to take up the reigns—otherwise the
sun won’t shine tomorrow . . . or ever again.
Who would want to harm Discworld's most
beloved icon? Very few things are held sacred
in this twisted, corrupt, heartless—and oddly
familiar—universe, but the Hogfather is one
of them. Yet here it is, Hogswatchnight, that
most joyous and acquisitive of times, and the
jolly, old, red-suited gift-giver has
vanished without a trace. And there's
something shady going on involving an
uncommonly psychotic member of the Assassins'
Guild and certain representatives of AnkhMorpork's rather extensive criminal element.
Suddenly Discworld's entire myth system is
unraveling at an alarming rate. Drastic
measures must be taken, which is why Death
himself is taking up the reins of the fat
man's vacated sleigh . . . which, in turn,
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has Death's level-headed granddaughter,
Susan, racing to unravel the nasty,
humbuggian mess before the holiday season
goes straight to hell and takes everyone
along with it.

The Colour of Magic
A collection of short fiction from Terry
Pratchett, spanning the whole of his writing
career from schooldays to Discworld and the
present day. In the four decades since his
first book appeared in print, Terry Pratchett
has become one of the world's best-selling
and best-loved authors. Here for the first
time are his short stories and other shortform fiction collected into one volume. A
Blink of the Screen charts the course of
Pratchett's long writing career: from his
schooldays through to his first writing job
on the Bucks Free Press, and the origins of
his debut novel, The Carpet People; and on
again to the dizzy mastery of the
phenomenally successful Discworld series.
Here are characters both familiar and yet to
be discovered; abandoned worlds and others
still expanding; adventure, chickens, death,
disco and, actually, some quite disturbing
ideas about Christmas, all of it shot through
with Terry's inimitable brand of humour. With
an introduction by Booker Prize-winning
author A.S. Byatt, illustrations by the late
Josh Kirby and drawings by the author
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himself, this is a book to treasure.

Dodger
Death comes to us all. When he came to Mort,
he offered him a job. But when Mort is left
in charge for an evening, he allows his heart
to rule his head and soon the whole of
causality and the future of the Discworld
itself, are at risk. Along the way, Mort
encounters not only Death's adopted daughter,
Ysabell - who has been 16 for 35 years - and
his mysterious manservant Albert - whose
cooking can harden an artery at ten paces but also an incompetent wizard with a talking
doorknocker and a beautiful, but rather badtempered and dead, princess. He also, of
course, meets Death. On Terry Pratchett's
Discworld, Death really is a 7 foot skeleton
in a black hooded robe and wielding a scythe.
He is also fond of cats, enjoys a good curry,
and rides around the skies on a magnificent
white horse called Binky.

Mort
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from
Jaida Jones and Danielle Bennett's Dragon
Soul. Led to victory by its magic-fueled
Dragon Corps, Volstov has sent a delegation
to its conquered neighbors to work out the
long-awaited terms of peace. Among those in
the party are the decorated war hero General
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Alcibiades and the formerly exiled magician
Caius Greylace. But even this mismatched pair
can’t help but notice that their defeated
enemies aren’t being very cooperative. The
hidden truth is that the new emperor is
harboring a treacherous secret—and once it is
revealed, Alcibiades and Caius may be
powerless to stop it. With their only ally an
exiled prince now fleeing his brother’s
assassins, the countryside rife with terror,
and Alcibiades and Caius all but prisoners,
it will take the most powerful kind of magic
to heal the rift between two strife-worn
lands and unite two peoples against a common
enemy: shadow magic.

Nation
DOM SALABOS HAD A LOT OF ADVANTAGES As heir
to a huge fortune, he had an excellent robot
servant (with Man-Friday subcircuitry), a
planet (the First Syrian Bank) as godfather,
a security chief who even ran checks on
himself, and on Dom's home world even death
was not always fatal. Why, then, in an age
when prediction was a science, was his future
in doubt?

Lover at Last
It's no more than a breath away Everyone
needs a place to relax after a long day,
after all. So here is the place where the
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Grim Reaper can kick back and take the load
off his scythe. Here's the golf course that's
not so much crazy as insane, and the useless
maze, and the dark gardens - all brought
(incongruously) to life. And here, for the
first time ever, you will find out the reason
why Death can't understand rockeries, and
what hapens to garden gnomes. As Death rides
Binky into the sunset (of other people's
lives), you can at last see what he gets up
to when he's not at work.

I an Actor
"This edition from Terry Pratchett finds Mort
ending up as Death's apprentice. The job
comes with some perks, bed and board, plus
free use of the company horse.

A Tourist Guide To Lancre
*A brand new collection of short stories from
the incredible Sir Terry Pratchett!*
Imagination is an amazing thing. It can take
you to the top of the highest mountain, or
down to the bottom of the deepest depths of
the sea. This is where it took Doggins on his
Awfully Big Adventure: a quest full of magic
and flying machines. (And the world's best
joke - trust me, it's hilarious.) It took
three young inventors to the moon (where they
may or may not have left a bottle of
lemonade) and a caveman on a trip to the
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dentist. You can join them on these
adventures, and many more, in this incredible
collection of stories . . . From the greatest
imagination there ever was. Written for local
newspapers when Terry Pratchett was a young
lad, these never previously published stories
are packed full of anarchic humour and
wonderful wit. A must-have for Terry fans . .
. and young readers looking for a fix of
magic.

Mort
Eric calls up a demon to grant him three
wishes - but what he gets is the Discworld's
most incompetent wizard

American Gods Volume 1: Shadows
(Graphic Novel)
On a world supported on four elephants
standing on the back of the great A'Tuin, a
giant turtle swimming slowly through the
interstellar gulf, an eccentric expedition
sets out to the edge of the planet.

Shaking Hands With Death
Death comes to everyone eventually on
Discworld. And now he's come to Mort with an
offer the young man can't refuse. (No,
literally, can't refuse since being dead
isn't exactly compulsory.) Actually, it's a
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pretty good deal. As Death's apprentice, Mort
will have free board and lodging. He'll get
use of the company horse. And he won't have
to take any time off for family funerals. But
despite the obvious perks, young Mort is
about to discover that there is a serious
downside to working for the Reaper Man . . .
because this perfect job can be a killer on
one's love life.

Soul Music
The classic collaboration from the
internationally bestselling authors Neil
Gaiman and Terry Pratchett, soon to be an
original series starring Michael Sheen and
David Tennant. “Good Omens . . . is something
like what would have happened if Thomas
Pynchon, Tom Robbins and Don DeLillo had
collaborated. Lots of literary inventiveness
in the plotting and chunks of very good
writing and characterization. It’s a wow. It
would make one hell of a movie. Or a heavenly
one. Take your pick.”—Washington Post
According to The Nice and Accurate Prophecies
of Agnes Nutter, Witch (the world's only
completely accurate book of prophecies,
written in 1655, before she exploded), the
world will end on a Saturday. Next Saturday,
in fact. Just before dinner. So the armies of
Good and Evil are amassing, Atlantis is
rising, frogs are falling, tempers are
flaring. Everything appears to be going
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according to Divine Plan. Except a somewhat
fussy angel and a fast-living demon—both of
whom have lived amongst Earth's mortals since
The Beginning and have grown rather fond of
the lifestyle—are not actually looking
forward to the coming Rapture. And someone
seems to have misplaced the Antichrist . . .

Tiffany Aching Complete Collection
Unable to be objective, Mort, Death's
bumbling apprentice, kills an assassin
instead of Keli, the princess who should have
been his victim.

Thud!
Beloved and bestselling author Sir Terry
Pratchett's Dodger, a Printz Honor Book,
combines high comedy with deep wisdom in a
tale of one remarkable boy's rise in a
fantasy-infused Victorian London. Seventeenyear-old Dodger is content as a sewer
scavenger. But he enters a new world when he
rescues a young girl from a beating, and her
fate impacts some of the most powerful people
in England. From Dodger's encounter with the
mad barber Sweeney Todd, to his meetings with
the great writer Charles Dickens and the
calculating politician Benjamin Disraeli,
history and fantasy intertwine in a
breathtaking account of adventure and
mystery.
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A Blink of the Screen
Terry Pratchett's profoundly irreverent
novels are consistent number one bestseller
in England, where they have catapulted him
into the highest echelons of parody next to
Mark Twain, Kurt Vonnegut, Douglas Adams, and
Carl Hiaasen. In this Discworld installment,
Death comes to Mort with an offer he can't
refuse -- especially since being, well, dead
isn't compulsory.As Death's apprentice, he'll
have free board and lodging, use of the
company horse, and he won't need time off for
family funerals. The position is everything
Mort thought he'd ever wanted, until he
discovers that this perfect job can be a
killer on his love life.

Mort - Playtext
'Classic English humour, with all the
slapstick, twists and dry observations you
could hope for' The Times The Discworld is
very much like our own - if our own were to
consist of a flat planet balanced on the back
of four elephants which stand on the back of
a giant turtle, that is . . . 'This is a
story about sex and drugs and Music With
Rocks In. Well one out of three ain’t bad.'
Being sixteen is always difficult, even more
so when there’s a Death in the family. After
all, it's hard to grow up normally when
Grandfather rides a white horse and wields a
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scythe. Especially if he decides to take a
well-earned moment to uncover the meaning of
life and discover himself in the process, so
that you have to take over the family
business, and everyone mistakes you for the
Tooth Fairy. And especially when you have to
face the new and addictive music that has
entered Discworld. It's lawless. It changes
people. It's got a beat and you can dance to
it. It's called Music With Rocks In. And it
won't fade away. __________________ The
Discworld novels can be read in any order but
Soul Music is the third book in the Death
series.

Death's Domain
They say there are only two things you can
count on But that was before DEATH started
pondering the existential. Of course, the
last thing anyone needs is a squeamish Grim
Reaper and soon his Discworld bosses have
sent him off with best wishes and a wellearned gold watch. Now DEATH is having the
time of his life, finding greener pastures
where he can put his scythe to a whole new
use. But like every cutback in an important
public service, DEATH's demise soon leads to
chaos and unrest -- literally, for those
whose time was supposed to be up, like Windle
Poons. The oldest geezer in the entire
faculty of Unseen University -- home of
magic, wizardry, and big dinners -- Windle
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was looking forward to a wonderful afterlife,
not this boring been-there-done-that routine.
To get the fresh start he deserves, Windle
and the rest of Ankh-Morpork's undead and
underemployed set off to find DEATH and save
the world for the living (and everybody else,
of course).

Small Gods
When a giant wave destroys his village, Mau
is the only one left. Daphne—a traveler from
the other side of the globe—is the sole
survivor of a shipwreck. Separated by
language and customs, the two are united by
catastrophe. Slowly, they are joined by other
refugees. And as they struggle to protect the
small band, Mau and Daphne defy ancestral
spirits, challenge death himself, and uncover
a long-hidden secret that literally turns the
world upside down.

Sourcery
Phineas G. sets out to write a biography of a
great biographer. But a “whole life” is hard
to find. Everywhere he looks he finds
fragments and gaps: bones and husks, boxes of
marbles, collections of coins and undated
postcards. Trails run cold and mysteries are
unresolved. Phineas feels he is hunting
shadows. Like a shaman flying across the
globe, his mind tracks the journeys of his
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subjects to the deserts of Africa and the
maelstroms of the Arctic. He meets others
building wholes from bits and pieces:
taxonomists, ecologists, travel agents
offering the trip of your dreams. In the
process he also puzzles out his own future –
but how will he find his way out of the
labyrinth? Tantalizing, comic and rueful, The
Biographer’s Tale is a modern delight, a
colour-filled novel of detection and desire.

Mort
This volume contains Mort, Reaper Man and
Soul Music, all starring Death, the
Discworld's most endearing character, his
steed Binky, his granddaughter Susan, the
Death of Rats and all the various denizens of
the Discworld.

Good Omens
The Discworld is an unpredictable place, what
with rivers you can skateboard across (if
they weren't so knobbly), rocks that like a
stroll about of an evening and points of raw
magic that can turn a body inside out soon as
look at it. For safety's sake, you need a
guide! The DISCWORLD COMPANION contains
everything you need to know about the
Discworld. This edition, the first major
revision since HOGFATHER was published
(1997), covers the eight DISCWORLD novels
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from JINGO onwards, including THE LAST HERO
and MAURICE AND HIS AMAZING EDUCATED RODENTS,
as well as the Diaries, the plays and other
Discworld Spinoffery.

Shadow Magic
Another great actor explores himself and his
profession in this terrifically scathing
parody of the theatrical memoir. Hilarious,
vindictive and very accurate.

Reaper Man
Paige Mahoney has eluded death again.
Snatched from the jaws of captivity and
consigned to a safe house in the Scion
Citadel of Paris, she finds herself caught
between those factions that seek Scion's
downfall and those who would kill to protect
the Rephaim's puppet empire. The mysterious
Domino Programme has plans for Paige, but she
has ambitions of her own in this new citadel.
With Arcturus Mesarthim - her former enemy at her side, she embarks on an adventure that
will lead her from the catacombs of Paris to
the glittering hallways of Versailles. Her
risks promise high reward: the Parisian
underworld could yield the means to escalate
her rebellion to outright war. As Scion
widens its bounds and the free world trembles
in its shadow, Paige must fight her own
memories after her ordeal at the hands of
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Scion. Meanwhile, she strives to understand
her bond with Arcturus, which grows stronger
by the day. But there are those who know the
revolution began with them - and could end
with them . . .

Mort
This collection includes all five Tiffany
Aching novels in Terry Pratchett's beloved
and bestselling Discworld series, including
the final Discworld novel, The Shepherd's
Crown. The Wee Free Men: Armed with only a
frying pan and her common sense, young witchto-be Tiffany Aching must defend her home
against the monsters of Fairyland. Luckily
she has some very unusual help: the local Nac
Mac Feegle—aka the Wee Free Men. A Hat Full
of Sky: Tiffany Aching is ready to begin her
apprenticeship in magic. She expects spells
and magic—not chores and ill-tempered nanny
goats! Surely there must be more to
witchcraft than this! Indeed, there is. . . .
Wintersmith: When the Spirit of Winter takes
a fancy to Tiffany Aching, he wants her to
stay in his gleaming, frozen world. Forever.
It will take the young witch's skill and
cunning, as well as help from the legendary
Granny Weatherwax and the irrepressible Wee
Free Men, to survive until Spring. I Shall
Wear Midnight: As the witch of the Chalk,
Tiffany Aching performs the distinctly
unglamorous work of caring for the needy. But
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someone—or something—is inciting fear,
generating dark thoughts and angry murmurs
against witches. Tiffany must find the source
of unrest and defeat the evil at its root,
for if she falls, the whole Chalk falls with
her. . . . The Shepherd's Crown: Deep in the
Chalk, something is stirring. The owls and
the foxes can sense it, and Tiffany Aching
feels it in her boots. An old enemy is
gathering strength. This is a time of endings
and beginnings, old friends and new, a
blurring of edges and a shifting of power.
Now Tiffany stands between the light and the
dark, the good and the bad. There will be a
reckoning. . . .

Mort
In the 'fantasy' universe of the phenomenally
bestselling Discworld series, everything runs
on magic and common sense. The world is flat
and million-to-one chances happen nine times
out of ten. Our world seems different - it
runs on rules, often rather strange ones.
Science is our way of finding out what those
rules are. The appeal of Discworld is that it
mostly makes sense, in a way that particle
physics does not. The Science of Discworld
uses the magic of Discworld to illuminate the
scientific rules that govern our world. When
a wizardly experiment goes adrift, the
wizards of Unseen University find themselves
with a pocket universe on their hands:
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Roundworld, where neither magic nor common
sense seems to stand a chance against logic.
Roundworld is, of course, our own universe.
With us inside it (eventually). Guided (if
that's the word) by the wizards, we follow
its story from the primal singularity of the
Big Bang to the Internet and beyond. We
discover how puny and insignificant
individual lives are against a cosmic
backdrop of creation and disaster. Yet,
paradoxically, we see how the richness of a
universe based on rules has led to a complex
world and at least one species that tried to
get a grip on what was going on. . .

The New Discworld Companion
Why we all deserve a life worth living and a
death worth dying for ‘Most men don’t fear
death. They fear those things – the knife,
the shipwreck, the illness, the bomb – which
precede, by microseconds if you’re lucky, and
many years if you’re not, the moment of
death.’ When Terry Pratchett was diagnosed
with Alzheimer’s in his fifties he was angry
- not with death but with the disease that
would take him there, and with the suffering
disease can cause when we are not allowed to
put an end to it. In this essay, broadcast to
millions as the BBC Richard Dimblebly Lecture
2010 and previously only available as part of
A Slip of the Keyboard, he argues for our
right to choose - our right to a good life,
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and a good death too.

The Biographer's Tale
Everybody wants more time, which is why on
Discworld only the experts can manage it -the venerable Monks of History who store it
and pump it from where it's wasted, like
underwater (how much time does a codfish
really need?), to places like cities, where
busy denizens lament, "Oh where does the time
go?" While everyone always talks about
slowing down, one young horologist is about
to do the unthinkable. He's going to stop.
Well, stop time that is, by building the
world's first truly accurate clock. Which
means esteemed History Monk Lu-Tze and his
apprentice Lobsang Ludd have to put on some
speed to stop the timepiece before it starts.
For if the Perfect Clock starts ticking, Time
-- as we know it -- will end. And then the
trouble will really begin

Equal Rites
This supernatural American road trip fantasy
tells the story of a war between the ancient
and modern gods. The Hugo, Bram Stoker,
Locus, World Fantasy, and Nebula awardwinning novel and new Starz television series
by Neil Gaiman is adapted as a graphic novel
for the first time! The first in a threevolume adaptation of Neil Gaiman's modern
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classic! Shadow Moon gets out of jail only to
discover his wife is dead. Defeated, broke,
and uncertain where to go from here, he meets
the mysterious Mr. Wednesday, who employs him
to serve as his bodyguard--thrusting Shadow
into a deadly world where ghosts of the past
come back from the dead, and a god war is
imminent. Collecting the first nine issues of
the American Gods comic book series, along
with art process features, high res scans of
original art, layouts, character designs, and
variant covers by BECKY CLOONAN, SKOTTIE
YOUNG, FÁBIO MOON, DAVE MCKEAN, and MORE!

Death Trilogy
Hogfather
Terry Pratchett's profoundly irreverent,
bestselling novels have garnered him a
revered position in the halls of parody next
to the likes of Mark Twain, Kurt Vonnegut,
Douglas Adams, and Carl Hiaasen. In Equal
Rites, a dying wizard tries to pass on his
powers to an eighth son of an eighth son, who
is just at that moment being born. The fact
that the son is actually a daughter is
discovered just a little too late.

The Mask Falling
The definitive Pratchett accessory - a mustPage 23/26
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have for lovers of Discworld. In this
humorous spin-off to the "Discworld
phenomenon -- Terry Pratchett joins forces
with Bernard Pearson to produce the
definitive Almanac to the Common Year, 2004.
"Common Year, 2004 being the Year of the
Incipient Goat, for the city of Ankh-Morpork
and Surrounding Areas & Benefices. Here you
will find an essential guide to all aspects
of life, and a sure means of ensuring
fertility of crops & livestock, also a boon
companion in affairs of the HEART & HEALTH,
with notes on Husbandry, Physic, Fairs &
Marts, and other such information as will
render this Publication a staunch companion
to Townsman & Tiller of Soil alike. Including
homemade remedies for common ailments,
recipes, horoscopes, scientific discoveries,
a calendar, strange tales and much, much more
With witty illustrations, this is an
artistically presented package guaranteed to
tickle the funny bone of all Pratchett fans.

The Dark Side Of The Sun
Disavowed from his family and ostracized by
the aristocracy, vampire soldier Qhuinn must
deal with Blay moving on as he finds love
with a Chosen female and they prepare to have
a young.

Eric
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Not only an artistic and breathtaking view of
Lancre but also an interesting and
informative guide to one of the Discworld's
more, er, picturesque kingdoms. Granny
Weatherwax, Nanny Ogg and Magrat Garlick live
there. Lancre could hardly be somwhere
ordinary, could it? Magic glues the Discworld
together and a lot of it ends up in Lancre,
principal Kingdom of the Ramtop Mountains.
Between Uberwald and Whale Bay, the Octarine
Grass Country and the Windersins Ocean lies
the most exciting and dangerous terrain in
all Discworld. The Ramtops supply Discworld
with most of its witches and wizards. The
leaves on the trees move even when there is
no breeze. Rocks go for a stroll in the
evening. Even the land, at times, seems
alive. The mapp may be only two-dimensional,
but watch it very carefully and you might
just see it jostle about a bit.
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